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Earthquake victims in Japan 

need help! 

On 16th October, a terrible 

earthquake happened in Japan 

and caused great damage. It has 

destroyed many buildings. Some 

people were trapped under the 

buildings. It has injured many 

people. It has caused a 

landslip .The landslip has caused a long traffic jam. The victims do not 

have clean water, food and places to live. 

 

Volunteer Club holding a walkathon 

The Volunteer Club is going to hold a walkathon to raise money for The 

Salvation Army. It is a charity which cares the victims who are in this 

earthquake. The walkathon will take place on 20th October in Kowloon 

Park. The walkathon is about 20 kilometers. 

 

Volunteer Club looking for volunteers  

The Volunteer Club would need more volunteers so that we can help 

people who are in need. Volunteers can collect and sell books for the 

victims who are poor. They can make cookies for the elderly who are alone. 

They will be happy to receive it. They can also sign up for the walkathon. 

If everyone donates money in these events, we will have enough money to 

help the victims. Please sign up to be a volunteer. 


